
 UPPER DART 

Upper Dart you have had a great week 

this week, you have been bringing your 

Greek pot designs to life and have 

made some fantastic creations out of 

card, clay and even cast in plaster. 

 

Well done all on your maths and English 

work this week, I am so happy to see all 

the great learning that you are manag-

ing to do despite being on lockdown in 

your homes, keep up the good work. 

We have also been learning about 

parts of the body in Spanish this week 

and I have seen and heard some fan-

tastic labelled portraits and voice re-

cordings, we have been looking at the j 

and z sounds and the tilde accent. 

Make sure you keep testing your chil-

dren on their ‘partes de cuerpo’.  

Next week we have our spelling test 

and Geography quiz 

on Tuesday so don’t 

forget to practise for 

those and lastly a 

huge well done to 

our learners of the 

week Bessie, Sophie 

and Albie.  Mrs Carr.   

LOWER DART 

Once again Lower Dart, you have had an 

amazing week on Seesaw. What has been 

particularly nice this week has been see-

ing, not only your responses to the set ac-

tivities, but also your own activities which 

you have been putting on. Luca sent a 

fabulous 

picture of 

his hand-

made Star 

Wars Top 

Trumps 

and I have 

been im-

pressed 

with Caitlin who has been reading her su-

per tricky book to me every single day this 

week! Lily and Jack have also been busy 

as key workers on their farm and we have 

started learning about the Ancient Greeks 

by putting some key events on a timeline. I 

also want to thank our wonderful parents. 

You are doing an incredible job supporting 

your children with their home learning and 

we recognise how tricky this can be so well 

done, I think you are our Lower Dart Super-

heroes this week. Mrs Rolls 

This week we have been looking at what 

animals eat and sorting them into carni-

vores, herbivores and omnivores. We have 

also been grouping and identifying living 

things, playing Boggle, prac-

tising our computer coding 

skills, making pebble pets and 

making up dances to our fa-

vourite songs! Mrs Reynolds 

WEBBURN 

Another amazing week Webburn! We 

have been absolutely delighted with 

the learning we have been seeing on 

Seesaw, 

whether 

that be 

doing 

tasks we 

have set 

or being 

creative 

and do-

ing your 

own activities. This week you have 

made obstacle courses, shops and 

posters about people in our communi-

ties, you are all so creative and it has 

been lovely to see what you come up 

with. This week we would like to give a 

shout out to Wilson and Willem who are 

making a really big effort with their 

jobs, particularly paying attention to 

what he is being asked to do and lis-

tening to advice. Everyone is doing a 

fantastic job, keep up the good work! 
Miss Knott 


